
Summer 1 Term

Dates for your Diary

Year One News

Friday 29 April - Punjabi Day
Monday 2 May - Bank Holiday, School Closed
Thursday 5 May - INSET day, School Closed
Tuesday 17 May - Classes 5 and 7 visit 
Lotherton Hall
Wednesday 18th May - Classes 6 and 8 visit 
Lotherton Hall

This term in Year 1 our topic is ‘Outdoor Explorers’. In history we will be learning all about a 
significant individual who is local to West Yorkshire.  In art we will focus on the work of Georgia 
O'Keeffe and paint our own flowers in the style of her work. In science lessons we will learn about 
plants and animals.

In phonics the children will work in their phonics groups. They will continue to learn the different 
sounds letters make and use these to read words. Children will also read books linked to their 
phonics ability and answer questions about what they have read. 

In English we will be focusing on the story of ‘Jack and the Jelly Bean Stalk.’ We will be re-writing 
sections of the story using ambitious vocabulary and then writing our own versions of the story. We 
will be focusing on using capital letters, full stops, adjectives and conjunctions.

During this half term the children will work on money, fractions of shapes and amounts. Children will 
also practice finding double and half of numbers. 

Please ensure your child brings a coat to school 
every day, along with their book bag and a 
water bottle.
Please continue to help your child at home by 
reading with them every night for10 minutes. 
This will ensure your child becomes a 
‘responsible reader’. 

Reminders

This term we are learning…

Upcoming Events

Phonics

English

Maths


